
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

1. AURORA CENTRE TRUST – APPOINTMENT OF COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES 
 
 The Trust Deed for the Aurora Centre Trust provides for three of the seven members of the Trust 

Board to be appointed by the Christchurch City Council, following consultation with the 
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board, at least one of whom shall be a Christchurch City Councillor.   

 
 The remaining trustees are appointed by the Burnside High School Board of Trustees.  The deed also 

provides for the members of the Board appointed by the Council to: 
 
  hold office for a term expiring on 31 October in the year of local body elections; and 
  at any time to be removed by the Christchurch City Council and another person appointed in their 

place. 
 
 Board Recommendation: 
 
 That Councillor Sally Buck, Cheryl Colley and Barbara Stewart be confirmed as the Council 

appointees to the Aurora Centre Trust. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


